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To Whom It May Concern,
I’m writing to express my wholehearted support for animal chiropractic care provided
by certified animal chiropractors here in Maine. This type of care has the power to 
transform lives—something I witnessed firsthand with my own dog, Roo.
Roo is a spirited little corgi with a big personality and a love for running full speed 
into life. One day, seemingly out of nowhere, she became lame. She was limping, 
withdrawn, and clearly not herself. I was heartbroken to see her in discomfort and 
unable to move the way she loves to.
After just one adjustment, I couldn’t believe the change. It was almost 
immediate—her gait improved noticeably, and her entire demeanor shifted. She went 
from lethargic and mopey to back to her happy, energetic self. It was amazing to 
witness, and a moment I’ll never forget.
Unfortunately, in Maine, access to certified animal chiropractors is extremely limited.
It can take weeks or even months to get an appointment, which simply isn’t 
acceptable when an animal is in pain or needs prompt care. By supporting direct 
access to these professionals, we can make timely, effective treatment available to 
more animals and ensure their comfort, mobility, and overall well-being.
This is about giving our animals the quality of care they deserve and allowing this 
vital field to grow and thrive in our state.
Thank you for taking the time to consider this issue and for being an advocate for the 
health and happiness of Maine’s animals.
Warmly,
Heidi


